
THANK YOU FOR YOU CONTINUED INTEREST AND ENGAGEMENT. TELL US WHAT’S NEW. TELL US WHAT IS STILL ON YOUR MIND.

wave.

share.     The Malaga-Colockum Community Council, Chelan County, and 

the Chelan Public Utility District are reaching out to Malaga area residents, property 

owners, and businesses to find out what kinds of parks and recreation activities you like 

to do now, and what would like to see at a future waterfront park in Malaga. 

Consultants are working on a suitability analysis to identify potential park sites, and to 

develop concepts, costs, and funding options. Your feedback will help us prioritize and  

strategize. We invite you to continue to share your ideas with us- we love to 

hear from you.

     

              Our first public event is 

join.  If you are unable to join us at the pop-up we will have the same great 

content available for you at our online, digital workshop. Watch a brief presentation, and 

share your feedback with us via Zoom on May 27, 2021 at 5:30 pm. Everyone is 

welcome to join. Get the meeting link at the project website:

https://www.co.chelan.wa.us/natural-resources/pages/proposed-malaga-waterfront-park

See you on the screen!

scheduled for 25 of May 2021. We can’t wait to wave at you in person. Please join us for a 

pop-up at the Malaga Fire Station located at 3760 W Malaga Rd, Malaga, WA 98828. We 

will be present from 2:00 - 6:00 pm and respecting all guidelines for health and safety 

during small group gatherings. If you have questions about the in-person event or 

need additional support please email lisa.dowling@co.chelan.wa.us


